EFCSA Executive Committee

Meeting Minutes
Monday 11th December 2023
The Royal Liver Building
	Item
	Minute

	  1
	Welcome & Apologies
The Chair opened the meeting welcoming the Committee. 
Present were:
Julie Hobson (Chair), Keith Seymour (Secretary), Barry Hancox, Paul Murphy, 
Mike Owen, Phil Parker, Tony Rimmer, Ian Seymour, Martin Williams.
Apologies were received from:
John Blain (Vice Chair), Robbie Daniels, Tom Hughes, Dave Kelly, Ian Webster.


	  2
	Approval of minutes of the previous meeting:
The minutes having been previously distributed were taken as read.

Martin Williams proposed that the minutes be approved. 

The motion was seconded by Barry Hancox

	  3
	Review of Action Plan
A new Action Plan was created – 
· Stadium Tour – Julie Hobson will confirm with the club the numbers allowed to attend as it was proposed we try and run 2 tours on the same day as we have done previously. It was agreed that 2 members of the Executive Committee would attend each tour – names to be agreed at the January committee meeting. As Dave Kelly has an existing relationship with BMD Pub, we will ask Dave to liaise with the Bramley Moore Pub to lay on a hot drink/bap for members. 

· Press Officer - As short discussion was held over the proposal of appointing a press officer, further discussion to be held @ the January meeting.

· Forum - Mike Owen proposed that we run a forum before the end of the season and will consider possible topics and report back to the committee.

· Dinner – This has been added to the plan in order to consider one before the end of the season. 


	  4
	Chair’s Report

Julie Hobson will continue to push the club to commit to a general meeting regardless of if 777 takeover or not. It was suggested at the quarterly meeting that if they didn’t want a face-to-face meeting while the takeover is being verified they could have a virtual meeting in the interim. 
She also raised the issue of communications between the Executive Committee via the WhatsApp group and the need for us to communicate a little better and faster if we want to respond to events in a quicker manner. 


	  5
	Treasurer’s Report

Ian Webster wasn’t in attendance but did confirm that the balance stood at £12000.26.


	  6
	Secretary’s Report
Keith Seymour has now taken on the role of Secretary.

The membership currently stood at a healthy 161 following an email campaign to previous members encouraging them to renew their Association membership. This resulted in over 60 members coming back to the Association. 


	7
	Any Other Business

There was no other business raised. 



The meeting closed at 17.50
